
Section 611.906  Notice to New Billing Units or New Customers 

a)	The Requirement for a CWS.  A CWS supplier must give a copy of the most recent public notice for any continuing violation, the existence of relief equivalent to a SDWA section 1415 variance or a section 1416 exemption, or other ongoing situations requiring a public notice to all new billing units or new customers prior to or at the time service begins. 

b)	The Requirement for non-CWS.  A non-CWS supplier must continuously post the public notice in conspicuous locations in order to inform new consumers of any continuing violation, relief equivalent to a SDWA section 1415 variance or a section 1416 exemption, or other situation requiring a public notice for as long as the violation, the relief equivalent to a SDWA section 1415 variance or a section 1416 exemption, or other situation persists. 

BOARD NOTE:  Derived from 40 CFR 141.206. 
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